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Leadership Training for Christ
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PUPPETS SONG LEADING
SPEECH DRAMA

SIGN LANGUAGE CHORUS

The LTC convention is heading to Oklahoma this
year! Come watch and encourage these kids in
their only performance at “home".

SUNDAY 5:00 pm - WORSHIP CENTER

SUNDAY
NIGHT: Parent Meeting + Pizza Celebration @ 7:00

March 29-30: LTC Convention in Norman, OK
April 14: Awards Night
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EASTER SERCESESS:
MARCH 31st 202%

Sunrise Service: - Traditional Contemporary
6:30am at Lake Service: Service:
Bentonville Park 8:15am 10:30am

Please Note: In case of rain, the Easter Sunrise
Service at Lake Bentonville will be canceled.
Notice will be sent by text and email.

Click here to watch a special Easter invitation from Daniel McGraw



[ife

Restgred

Click here to view this week’s message “Life Restored Pt. 3: The King
is Dead” with Kelly Neill to prepare your heart for Sunday.



https://youtu.be/VUxyGaskvTM?si=9yx3kG1NqnIuHmRK

We are still in need of a large amount of candy

filled eggs, or bags of candy and empty plastic

eggs for our Easter egg hunt for preschool and

grades 1st-4th. Please drop off your donations

at the bin in the children’s lobby or the north
lobby by March 27th.

Thank you!
-Dedra and Christi
SVRGRTRY AR o o




REGISTRATION ISOPEN ONLINE!

DATES:
Overnight Camp, for ages 11 and up: June 16-22th.

Day Camp, for kids who have completed first grade
through age 11: June 17-20th.

GVBC WORKDAY 2024

There will be a Green Valley workday on
Saturday, April 27th.
We will be removing the pool cover, pressure

washing the pavilion (and anything else that may
need it) painting, putting up speakers/monitor in the
pavilion, and general camp

preparation.
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Departlng every Sunday at 2 OOpm

from the Activity Center parking lot,
our family-friendly bike ride connects us with
our community while providing fellowship and

exploring our town. All types of bikes and all
kinds of people are welcome. Check our
Bentonville Town Tour FB page for last minute
updates and cancellations.

If you would like to ride, but don’t have a bike
or have one in need of repair, reach out to
Bret or Teri McCormick for assistance.
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THE LODGE DINNER

JOIN US IN THE LODGE AT 5:30PM EACH WEEK FOR DINNER!
i,, THIS 1S FOR ANYONE THAT WOULD LIKE TO JOIN US FOR DINNER
; B BEFORE BIBLE CLASSES AT 6:30PM. WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE! |




NEW PRAYER
REQUEST SUPDATES

Charles Carrouth - Garret Bolding’s stepfather -
traveling to Little Rock for daily cancer treatments
Ray Main - Esther Parson’s relative - recovering from
injuries sustained in a fall from a ladder

Dahrron Moss - continued treatments for pancreatic
cancer

Charles Reed - PET scan showed cancer is contained to
colon only; will undergo surgery on April oth

Raul Solis - one of our missionaries to Mexico -
ongoing recovery from surgery for pancreatic cancer
Charles Teel - ongoing treatment for cancer

Please see slat/bulletin board outside the church office
for extended list of ongoing prayer requests.
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Sympathzes

Wewould like to extend our sympathy to our members -
who lost loved ones this past week. )

Houston Hart in the passing of his father,

Steve Hart on Tuesday, March 12th. >

Sherry McReynolds and family in the loss of her
mother, Ava Sailors on Friday, March 15th.

Abbie Tremein the loss of her grandmother,
Sherry Henry on Friday, March 15th.
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MINISTRY

NEWS

2ND SERVICE WORSHIP, TOO IS OUR CHILDREN'S
CHURCH FOR AGES 3 YRS. THROUGH KINDERGARTEN.
PLEASE CHECK THEM IN FOR WORSHIP, TOO WHEN YOU
CHECKTHEM IN FOR BIBLE CLASS.

THE PRESCHOOL EASTER PARTY IS THIS SUNDAY,
MARCH 24TH FROM 3:30-4:30PM
IN THE ACTIVITY CENTER.
THIS IS FOR 2 YEAR OLDS — KINDERGARTEN.

DEDRA HUNTER | DHUNTER®BENTONVILLECHURCH.COM



BENTONVILLE
YOUTH GROUP
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BYG SUNDAY'S: o
BIBLE CLASS AT 9:30AM i

btreme@hentonvillechurch.com
IN THE YUUTH RUUM Shelby Bushee

shushee@bentonvillechurch.com

BYG WEDNESDAYS CONNECT & DINNER:
TEENS AND FRIENDS ARE INVITED TO HANG OUT AT 3:30PM IN THE YOUTH ROOM.
WE WILL HAVE A MEAL AT 5:30PM IN THE GYM BEFORE BIBLE CLASS AT 6:30PM.
THIS WEEK WE WILL HAVE BAKED POTATOES.

oTH- 8TH GRADE PARENT -+ KID MEETING :

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR WEDNESDAY, MARCH 27 AT 7:30PM (AFTER CLASS),
WE WILL HAVE A PARENT -+ KID MEETING FOR CURRENT aTH- 8TH GRADERS IN THE
BYG YOUTH ROOM. YOU WILL NOT WANT TO MISS THIS MEETING! WE WILL PROVIDE
AN UPDATE ABOUT OUR MIDDLE SCHOOL AND JR HIGH MINISTRIES AND SHARE SOME
FUTURE PLANS.



« SUNDAY: All artwork is due!
Make sure your nhame is on your art and turn it in
to Michel or Christi. All sculptures must be
secured in a box for travel.

e SUNDAY NIGHT: Showcase Night!

We will have abbreviated practices beginning at
3:00pm with Showcase starting at 5:00pm in the
Worship Center. There will be a pizza celebration
and parent meeting afterwards.

e 3/29-30: LTC Convention in Norman, OK

e 4/14: Awards Night! E D

Life of Moses
Numbers - Deuter

m




Ladies’ Wednesday Morning
Class at 9:30AM in The Lodge

Please join us Wednesday
mornings at 9:30am
in The Lodge.

We are studying
“The Repurposed and
Upcycled Life,” by
Michelle Rayburn. =
Childcare is prov1ded
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Ladies Wednesday
Evening Bible Class

Meets Wednesday evenings
at 6:30pm in Room 23.



PRI LAMENS

R[TIR[D OLD MEN EATING QuT

For our retired members -

you're invited to join some
other “retired old men

eating out” for breakfast!

Monday’s 8:00am at

, Braum’s on N. Walton
Blvd.



Veovy Chivrchs Famidyy,

Our Little Food Pantry provides food for our
neighbors who need assistance. If you can
contribute, your donations will help fill our
Little Food Pantry for those in our
community. Collection bins are in the South
Lobby, Children’s Lobby, and Lodge Foyer.

THIS WEEK'S REQUESTED ITEMS:

 Canned Chicken
e Canned Vegetables /@\f/ ﬁ%

Instant Oatmeal
e Instant Potatoes
e Pancake Mix

& Syrup

Thank you for your donations!
-The Little Pantry Ministry



